
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
 

COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
Cllr. Tracey Hill 
BH2020/03549 - 74A Hollingbury Road 
 
14th December 2020: 
 
Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application 
 
Comment Reasons: 
- Overdevelopment 
- Traffic or Highways 
 
Comment: The space might well take some further development but seems 
inadequate for four houses with four bedrooms each. Car access will be 
incredibly problematic with the single-lane access and very limited space outside. 
Very limited garden area for this level of occupancy. 
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